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May 2019  
 

Dear Colleagues  
Dear UEG Member Societies  
 
UEG recognizes the importance of Allied Healthcare Professionals (AHCPs) in 
the treatment of patients 
 
UEG Week combines world class scientific research, invited lectures by leading 
minds in gastroenterology and an excellent Postgraduate Teaching Programme. 
Multidisciplinarity is a key focus of UEG Week, which covers topics of interest for the 
entire Digestive Health community. 
 
We are happy to inform you that UEG now offers reduced fees for AHCPs* to join 
UEG Week to network face-to-face with peers and the scientific world: For only  
€ 250 AHCPs can attend the whole programme during UEG Week in Barcelona 
from October 19 to 23, including the Postgraduate Teaching Programme at the 
weekend. 
 
*Allied Healthcare Professionals include these fields of professions: nutritionists, 
dieticians, psychologists, psychotherapists, educationalists, statisticians, 
pharmacologists, microbiologists and nurses. This fee is only applicable for 
professionals without any medical degree. 
 
With this recent introduction, we also offer nurses from all fields in Gastroenterology 
full access to the whole UEG Week and the opportunity not only to follow the well-
established ESGENA (endoscopic) Nurse Programme but to access the full 
scientific programme, hands-on trainings, Young GI Network, and the Postgraduate 
Teaching programme.  
 
Please spread the word of this new opportunity within your membership and 
network with the aim to foster multidisciplinary collaborations and benefit from the 
unique opportunity to meet the GI world. To find out more about UEG Week 
Barcelona, including delegate registration and practical information visit 
www.ueg.eu/week  
  

   
Professor Paul Fockens    Professor Magnus Simrén 
UEG President     UEG Secretary General  
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